Firstly, can I say how proud I am of all my class.  This term has been so busy with Christmas celebrations, and I have been so impressed with how they have coped with the changes in routine, performing on stage etc.
My spirit of St Nics is going to someone who always bounds into school with the most enormous grin! Their enthusiasm is endless, and their smile is infectious – it always cheers me up! I have been so impressed with how they have focused and listened carefully since they started Year One.  As they have been so focused, they have made amazing progress across the curriculum, but I am particularly impressed with the improvements in their phonics work and writing. 
Not only is my Star someone who works incredibly hard and shows great resilience, but this person is someone who displays the characteristics of a true star of St Nicholas school.  This person is compassionate, helping others whenever they can and is always keen to forgive and is truly a great friend to all. 
I am sure that some people guessed who my star was when I mentioned the enormous grin, but for anyone who hasn’t guessed……. I am pleased to announce that my Spirit of St Nicholas Award for Year One goes to…Charlie-Beau. 
